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10th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Walker will be on Bereavement leave 

until 1st April 2025 due to the very sad passing of husband, Mr Andrew 

Walker.  

 

Our thoughts and love are with Mrs Walker and her family at this difficult time. 

 

I understand this news is upsetting.  If you would like to speak further about 

this, please can I ask you come to myself or Mrs Bradley, Assistant 

Headteacher. 

 

Warm wishes 

 

 

 

Mrs Laura Toor 

Co-Headteacher 


